July 16 2024

Fellow members,

During the Men’s Tuesday Night League tonight several storms passed through the area.

There was a large amount of lightning visible. The golf pro sounded the horn, suspending play.

When the horn sounds, play is suspended. You are NOT allowed to continue play and MUST
seek shelter immediately.

This rule is for the safety of our Members and Guests and should be obeyed, AT ALL TIMES.
Lightning kills and injures many people each year, please do not be one of them.
See you out there,

Jim Dunn



